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A new Town Hall for Epsom and Ewell?
Is the Town Hall Parade over? For some 90 years the residents of Epsom and Ewell have been accustomed to visiting the local
council in the Town Hall in The Parade, Epsom. The building has not been maintained sufficiently and to bring it to a proper
standard, including modern energy efficiency standards, would cost many millions of pounds.

In a move that seeks to “kill two birds with one stone” the Council intend to sell the Town Hall in the Parade permitting it to be
converted to housing and move into the Council owned and vacant Number 70, East Street, Epsom. Helping to meet housing
targets and saving Council money and raising capital.

It was indicated that the Surrey Police office in the Town Hall would move with the Council.

A sum of £25,000 was approved at last night’s Full Council meeting to study the option further. Jan Mason (RA Ruxley Ward)
spoke from her heart in objecting to the move. She said The Town Hall in The Parade was “treasured”. However, hers was a lone
voice as the decision was overwhelmingly carried.
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